
IRIS Waiver Renewal
Share your ideas for improving the 
program
The Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) is renewing 
the IRIS program waiver. A waiver is a special set of rules that 
allows us to fund Medicaid services and supports in people’s 
homes and communities.

This is a chance for us to make the IRIS program better between 
2026 and 2031.

We want to hear from:
•	 IRIS participants
•	 Families and friends
•	 Caregivers and providers
•	 IRIS contract staff
•	 Advocates
•	 Other partners

Take the survey
It only takes 10 minutes. 
Responses are due August 2.

survey.alchemer.com/s3/7843353/
IRIS-Waiver-Renewal-Survey

Attend an online public input session
DHS is hosting two online public input sessions. We 
want to hear your ideas to improve:
•	 Person-centered planning 
•	 Participant self-direction
•	 Quality improvement
•	 Financial accountability

Register today! Scan the QR code for the date you want.

Learn more at  
dhs.wi.gov/iris/
waiver-renewal

Wednesday, July 31 
1-3 p.m.

Tuesday, July 30 
6-8 p.m.

dhswi.zoomgov.
com/j/1619494896

dhswi.zoomgov.
com/j/1613565718

https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/familycare/waiver-renewal.htm
https://www.dhs.wisconsin.gov/familycare/waiver-renewal.htm

